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10 DOWNING STREET 
LONDON SW1A 2AA 

From the Direct Communications Unit 

Mrs Marjorie Bulbeck 

i Code A 
i 

3 October 2002 

Dear Mrs Bulbeck 

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for a copy of 
your recent letter addressed to Mr ian Reacthead. 

Mr Blair was sorry to hear of the sad loss of your mother 
and has asked me to send you his sincere sympathy. 

Mr Blair has taken careful note of the contents. 

Yours sincerely 
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